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Dear Members of the Transportation Committee,

I wanted to take a moment to appreciate your work for the Madison community's
transportation needs and bring your attention to another opportunity to demonstrate your
commitment to a bikeable and sustainable Madison: bicycle and pedestrian underpasses at
North Shore Drive and Broom Street intersections with John Nolan Drive (JND).

With the JND Reconstruction Project well underway, this seems like an ideal time to improve
safety and support our environmental goals. There's also federal funding available which could
offset the costs. However, we need to act before the project progresses too far, as changes will
be hard to implement later. Can we consider incorporating these underpasses into the plan?

Thank you for your time.

Nathan Spencer
3005 Stevens St, Madison (District 5)
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